
 

 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 12:57 PM 
To: Marc Bancroft <mbancroft@stratford.ca> 

From: peter gingerich 

Subject: July 14 Meeting 

As a near by property owner I have no objections to this proposal. 
As a mater of face considering the residential neighbours it is in my opinion a good move 
for the city and neighbourhood. 

Sent from Rogers Yahoo Mail for iPhone 




